
Family Partnership Charter School National Honor Society Candidacy Eligibility 2020 
  
Congratulations! Because of your academic success you are scholastically eligible to be considered for 
membership in the National Honor Society.  The purpose of the National Honor Society is to create enthusiasm 
for scholarship, stimulate a desire to render service, promote leadership, and develop character. The Family 
Partnership Charter School Chapter of the National Honor Society promotes appropriate recognition for 
students who reflect outstanding accomplishments in these areas.  
 
 Membership in the Family Partnership Charter School Chapter of the National Honor Society is both a 
responsibility and a privilege.  Those students in the 10th, 11th or 12th grade with a GPA of 3.5 and above are 
eligible.  Selection of members is done by a review by our faculty council and is based on the following criteria: 
  

• Outstanding Scholarship 
• Character 
• Leadership 
• Service 

Once selected members will have the responsibility to demonstrate these qualities.  You must maintain a grade 
point average of 3.5 and attend all chapter meetings (usually 6-8 times per year), as well as any group service 
projects chosen by the chapter (usually 1-2 per year).   Service to our school and community is a large part of 
any NHS chapter and are intended to make a positive difference in the lives of individuals, the school, and the 
community.  Members must be willing to complete 15 hours of community service.   

 
In order to be considered for membership, you will need to visit the FPCS website and locate the NHS page 
where the candidacy packet and instructions are located.  This is your opportunity to provide information about 
yourself to the NHS Faculty Council and Selection Committee.  Using this information, qualities of scholarship, 
leadership, character, and service, will be assessed.   
 
Make a good impression by submitting an application that is complete, correct, legible, neat, and prompt.  In 
order for you to be considered for membership, your candidacy eligibility forms must be completed and 
submitted to the FPCS office by 3:30pm on February 7th, 2020. 
 
Candidates chosen for membership on the basis of the four criteria will be inducted into the Family Partnership 
Charter School Chapter of the National Honor Society at a special induction ceremony on Tuesday March 3rd, 
at 6:00pm at the West/Romig Library Annex.    
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jessica Parker, Principal                                                                      Heather DeBerry, Chapter Advisor 
Parker_jessica@asdk12.org                                                                deberry_heather@asdk12.org 
907-742-3700                                                                                     907-538-8751  

 Andrea Ward, Faculty Advisor            
Kristin Jackson, Faculty Advisor         
Kjirsten Langland, Faculty Advisor    


